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18th November 2022 
 

Mon 21 November 
England v Iran  

Pupils can wear football 
shirts 

 
Fri 25 November 

School closed 
 

Fri 9 December 
PTFA Christmas Jumper 

Day  (Non-Uniform) 
 

Rec + KS1 Nativity: 
Mon 12 Dec: 

1.30pm 
Tue 13 Dec: 

9.15am and 1.30pm 
(parents have a choice 

of 3 time shows;  
2 tickets will be available 

for each family) 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you find 3 different ways of representing number 2? 

 Can you explain what an owls habitat is?  

Year 1   Can you name the four seasons? 

 What happens during autumn? 

Year 2   What is the most efficient way of working out 7+5+3? 

 What materials can be recycled? 

Year 3   How should you hold a pencil when shading? 
 There are 5 bags of apples. Each bag has 3 apples in.  

Write the x and ÷ calculation for this word problem. 

Year 4   What is the difference between rural and urban in 

geography? 

 What is 36 x 10 and 27 x 100 ? 

Year 5  

  
 How do you think buildings would be different in France, in 

comparison to England? 

Year 6   Explain two methods for calculating 2
1

4
 + 3 

5

8
. 

 Explain ‘supply and demand’.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

     92.3%      

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

    2B – 99.3%     
 

Most Punctual Class 

   RecB & 4B    

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

Good bye and good luck to Ms Woodley. 

After 10 years at Ladybridge, Ms Woodley has left this week to join the 

teaching staff of Firwood Special School – we wish her all the best. 

School Photographs 

All pupils had their photographs taken in school last week for their school 

record. If you would like to purchase a copy of the photograph, please go to: 

https://johnhuntphotography.gotphoto.co.uk/kunden/login and input the 

access code from the card your child was given. 

England V Iran 1.00pm Mon 21st November 

All pupils who want to watch England’s opening match of the men’s football 

world cup, will be allowed (altogether in the school hall). Pupils can wear any 

football shirt and bring flags, scarves, etc, on Monday. 

Useful Information                   Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 

Are you ‘assembly’ 

ready? 

1) Next week’s theme is 

‘Football’. 

2) Which country do you 

think is going to win 

the Football World 

Cup? 

 

Labracadabra Tel: 

01204 333647 

https://johnhuntphotography.gotphoto.co.uk/kunden/login
https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

